
 

11 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Matilda the Musical 
  
We are delighted to have been able to secure a limited number of tickets to watch Matilda The 
Musical at the Cambridge Theatre in London on Wednesday 15 December. We will be travelling 
by coach, departing directly to the theatre from school at 4pm. We will be returning to school by 
approximately 11:30pm (dependent on traffic). 
  
The total cost of the theatre ticket plus coach travel will be £36.20.  
 
Payments can be be made via ParentPay from TOMORROW, Friday 18 November with 
spaces allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 
Once you have made payment, we will check to see that we hold a Global Consent for your child 
and contact you if we need to for permission.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions 
(epalmer@carringtonschool.org)  
  
Best wishes 
  
Miss E Palmer 
Teacher of PE, Dance and Drama 

https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:epalmer@carringtonschool.org

